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Notice 

Kind attention is invited to the Request for Proposal (RFP) 

for selection of Asset Valuer in the context of strategic 

disinvestment of Project & Development India Limited (PDIL),a 

Public Sector Company of Government of India, uploaded by 

DIPAM on 11.03.2020 on its website. The last date of 

submission of bids (physical) is 29.06.2020.  

In view of the prevailing covid pandemic and 

Government’s restrictions on travel, it may not be feasible to 

either submit or accept manual bids.  Hence it has been 

decided by the competent authority to terminate the physical 

bidding process and make electronic procurement under the 

Central Public Procurement Portal (CPPP). Accordingly, the 

RFP is hereby cancelled. The eligible and willing bidders are 

requested not to submit any physical bids.   

Fresh RFP would be issued soon on Central Public 

Procurement Portal (CPPP) for inviting e-bids and the link shall 

be provided on DIPAM website. Inconvenience caused, if any, 

is regretted. 

 

 

 

 


